Women in Genome Sciences Organizational Meeting

Date: 4/5/2017
Location: S-448
Recorded by: Cecilia

In attendance:
Cecilia Noecker
Beth Morton
April Lo
Cindy Yeh
Lindsay Pino
Sandi Spencer
Katherine Xue
Eliah Overbey

Past events: 
· EYH Outreach: Went well, activity was successful. Edmonds event is more focused towards career prep, older students than the Seattle event had been, so we may want to account for that if we return.
· Brook’s talk: was great! We learned a lot from her story.

Upcoming events:
· Workshop on inclusive science teaching: Coming up 4/14, should be excellent! Elba seems great and the event should be broadly interesting and applicable for our department. Sign up and keep promoting it. 
· Cecilia will figure out the details of ordering lunch, probably pizza and salad from Pagliacci. 
· Career speakers: Barbara Dunn is set for May 2 in N-130 – want to make sure to get good turnout for this since she is non-local and this has been planned for a while.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We decided to look into options for an industry-related career talk for the later spring or summer. Options include Lara Mangravite (Sage Bio), or some of the local women executives who spoke at the WiSE conference (Carla Grandori, Leen Kawas, Veronica Smith, or Reitha Weeks) (suggested by Cindy). We now have a doc in the Google Drive compiling speaker suggestions, and Cecilia is going to follow up with one or two. 
· WiGS seminar speaker, Daniela Witten, April 26: We will have dinner with her at 6pm after her seminar. Eliah made a reservation for 7 at Cantinetta, we will finalize the attendees for dinner soon.
· Seminar speaker coffees: Ting Wu on April 12 is the last one – these have been very interesting conversations, highly recommended! 
· March for Science, April 22: We discussed whether WiGS should have an official role or simply encourage folks to participate. We are not clear on whether we have limitations on official participation/funding given our role in the department and funding source, but the general sentiment was to play it safe. The tentative plan is to participate in the GS contingent and get stickers made with our new logo (see below), but not to use any of our org funding for signs etc.
· Journal club: Beth has a couple interesting options for papers and is going to schedule a discussion for May.
· ASPIRE IT: Cindy and Andi submitted an application to this organization to facilitate a computing camp for girls. If they are funded, WiGS will be a resource for volunteers and support! If not, WiGS will explore options for our organization to be involved in resubmitting a revised application and plan. 

Budget update: We have some extra room and decided to use it to get an official WiGS logo designed with 99designs.com. Eliah submitted a request to the site for us, we will receive a number of designs and will do a vote with the wigs_core list to select the best option and refine it. We already have some promising options. Hopefully this will be an asset to the organization for many years to come.
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